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To whom it may concern:

I, Ken Leingang, the owner of Leingang Excavating was contracted in late 1989 through 1990 to

excavate, remove and replace contaminated soil from Mobile Fleet Service Inc. The owner at the time

was Delmar Edier who contracted to PISA engineering for the clean-up of the contamination from two

underground tanks along with the tanks being removed, new soil was brought in. We estimate about

250 to 300 yards were removed and replaced. The tanks were taken to Chicago Junk in Yakima and the

stock-piled soil was taken to the Anderson Pit in Yakima on West Summitview Avenue. This was the

location in which contaminated soils were taken at the time referenced.

I have discussed this with the current owner of subject property at 2003 East Viola in Yakima,

Delmar EdleKs son, Dou|(-&ller.
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